
Available Positions:

Custodians

Cleaners

Lunchroom Monitors

Security Monitors

Educational Aides

Teachers

Administrative Assistants

Registration is preferred

but not required. 

Call (216) 767-5611 to

register today!

July 23 & 30, 2020 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

August 11 & 30, 2020 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Job Fairs wil l  be held at Cleveland Heights High School

13263 Cedar Road Cleveland Heights , OH 44118

Now Hiring
Substitutes for the 2020-2021 School Year

Cleveland Heights-University Heights and Renhill Group



 

CLEVELAND HEIGHTS-UNIVERSITY HEIGHTS CITY SCHOOLS HOSTS 4 JOB FAIRS 

District Plans to Hire Up to 100 Substitute 

  

  

University Heights, OH – July 10, 2020 – For more than 100 years, the Cleveland               
Heights-University Heights City School District has been one of the most storied and successful              
school districts in Northeast Ohio. On July 23, the district along with The Renhill Group, Ohio’s                
premier substitute staffing solution will host its first of 4 Summer Job Fairs.  

  

“We’re looking to fill several substitute positions for the district including building cleaners,             
custodians, security monitors, administrative assistants, and lunch aides for the 2020-2021           
school year. We have excellent substitute opportunities for cleaners, custodians, secretaries,           
student aides, and teachers. Substituting is a great way for interested applicants to showcase              
their abilities, build their resumes and gain valuable experience and many of our substitutes go               
on to become future district employees,” said Dr. Lombardo, Assistant Superintendent of HR             
and Operations for CH-UH.  

  

“We invite qualified candidates to attend one of the four job fairs. Our mission is to engage                 
qualified capable candidates who have a sincere desire to make a difference in the lives of                
students,” said Barrie Howell, Renhill Group, President. “An ideal candidate would be a parent,              
retiree, or college student or graduate with a flexible schedule who wants to give back to their                 
local community.” 

  

The July 23 event will be held from 9:00 am-noon at the newly renovated Heights High School                 
located at 13263 Cedar Road, Cleveland Heights, OH. Strict safety precautions and social             
distancing will be practiced.  Additional job fair dates and times include: 

  

 July 30 9:00am-noon 

 August 11 9:00am-noon 



 August 18 9:00am-noon  

  

Walk-ins are welcome and facemasks are required. Advance registration is encouraged and            
can be done by visiting ​https://renhill.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=904 or by calling         
216.767.5611. Local members of the community who cannot attend are encouraged to call to              
schedule an interview. 

  

“These are unprecedented times, but we remain committed to providing a high-quality education             
to all of our students in a safe and healthy environment, said Lombardo. 
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